Hello Mill Creek, it is Wednesday, November 13th!
Today is recycling day. Please make sure your recycling is out and ready for pick up.

Attention 7th and 8th grade Choir Students, you need to report to the Choir room for advisory
prior to leaving to go sing the National Anthem at the Griffins game today.

World Kindness Day is an international holiday celebrated on Today, November 13th that
encourages people to be kind to others, themselves and the world. To celebrate: Lets help our Mill
Creek Tree (located by the School Street exit doors) grow by writing a kind word, saying or thought
on hearts that will be available during your lunch period. A table will be set up with hearts &
colorful markers to fill out your heart. Also, if you get caught being kind or doing something nice
and receive a "Be Kind Coin," you can redeem it in Mrs. Hill's room for a prize!

Choir students who participated in the fund raiser, please go to the Choir room after
announcements to pick up your fundraiser order.

E-Sports club will be meeting today after school in the media center.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



